S TA R T E R S
Garlic Mushrooms

Chicken Satay

£6.50
Sautéed with a brandy cream sauce.

£7.00
With spicy slaw and peanut sauce.

Nachos

Halloumi Sticks

£6.00
Topped with salsa, jalapeños,
guacamole and melted cheese.

£7.50
Served with a tasty sweet chilli and
lime sauce.

Sautéed Meatballs

Soup of the Day

£7.00
With a tomato sauce and
Mozzarella cheese.

£6.00
Please ask the staff about today’s
soup option.

BURGERS
Cheese and Bacon

The Salad Dodger

£12.00
Double beef patties, bacon, Monterey
Jack cheese, gherkins, salad and
burger.

£16.00
Four beef patties, bacon, Monterey
Jack cheese, gherkins and burger
sauce.

Le Brie and Bacon

Gentleman Joe

£13.00
Double beef patty topped with bacon,
brie and caramelised onion.

£13.00
Double beef burger topped with
bolognese and cheese.

Buffalo Bill

BBQ Baby Cakes

£13.00
Grilled chicken, Buffalo sauce, crispy
bacon and a scrumptious hash brown.

£13.00
Double patty, Monterey Jack cheese,
Tennessee sauce and bacon.

Herbie Clucker

The Cartel

£13.00
Chicken breast in Peri Peri sauce
with halloumi and a hash brown.

£13.00
Double beef with cheese, chorizo,
onions, peppers and Chipotle sauce.

SKEWERS
Chicken Shwarma

Salt & Pepper Chicken

£13.00
Marinated in our delicious
homemade Shwarma mix.

£13.00
Delight your tastebuds with this
perfect blend of spice and flavour.

Cajun Chicken

Chicken Satay

£13.00
Sink your teeth into this aromatic
blend of Cajun spices.

£13.00
A treat for the senses. Marinated in
our delicious secret house recipe.

SPÜDGRADE
Shake it up for only £2.50!

Salt & Pepper Fries

Sweet Potato Fries

Stir fried with a combination of
peppers, onions and chilli.

Perfectly crisped rustic sweet
potato fries.

Loaded Hash Brown

Spicy Cajun Wedges

Topped with crispy chorizo, BBQ
sauce and cheese.

Accompanied with a delicious
Chipotle dipping sauce.

Shwarma Fries

Dirty Fries

With peppers and onions. Finished
with Shwarma mix.

Packed with crispy bacon, Sriracha
sauce and cheese.

DESSERTS
All desserts are priced at £6.

Artisan Ice Cream

Chocolate Brownie

Please ask your server for today’s
scrumptious options.

Served with your choice of ice cream
or double cream.

